School starts again
Wednesday, 6th September

8.30am School gates are open.

Nursery, Reception and Years 1 and 2

Parents can bring their children to the gate by the outside area in
front of their classrooms to hand your child over safely to class
teachers.

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 children can enter the building via the central
door to the school in the playground. Mrs Scott’s and Mr Bayliss’
pupils can enter via the steps outside their classrooms.

Parents—for safeqguarding reasons please DO NOT enter the
school building via the playground.

If you have anything you would like to talk to your class teacher
about please come to the school office and they will call your class
teacher down. Alternatively, if you would like to pass on a mes-
sage you can speak to a member of the Senior Leadership Team
on the playground.

End of school day

3.20pm— Reception and Years 1 and 2

Parents can wait for your children near the outside area in front of
your child’s classroom. Please allow space for children to come out
safely to see their parents.

3.25pm—Years 3, 4, 5 and 6

Parents please wait in the main playground leaving space at the
door for teachers to safely bring their whole class out of the
school. If you have advised us your child can walk home on their
own they will be allowed to do so.

3.30pm—Nursery

Parents please wait in the main playground near to the Nursery
garden area and our child will be brought out to you




